Pizza Hut revived in
Stockbridge

In good news for pizza lovers Pizza
Hut has opened again at 132 Raeburn
Place .

The shop was formerly Pizza Hut but operated under a different
franchise group.

The new Hut is operated by Fife-based conglomerate Glenshire
Group and becomes the 22nd store in their growing portfolio.

The store offers delivery and collection services, while also
offering a small seating area for those who want to eat on the

go.

The team of 20 includes a store manager, three shift managers,
three team members, and ateam of drivers.

Director Zibby Ghafoor said the team are thrilled to be
opening in the town.

He said: “We’ve been in talks about bringing Pizza Hut back to
Stockbridge for some time after the previous franchise closed
the unit.

“We’re bringing a fresh approach to site, with an updated look
and feel, new menu, and newequipment.

“This is a great location and we have a lot of people to
serve.

“It’s part of an expansion across Scotland and England.

“December is usually a really busy month for the brand so
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we're really excited to get going.”

Area Manager Tom Chiemelewski said: “We’'re committed to
delivering quality, variety, and exceptional service, and we
can’t wait to welcome everyone in for their favourite pizzas,
sides, and desserts.

“This opening marks another step in our journey to serve more
of Scotland, and we’'re grateful to the Stockbridge community
for their support.”

The franchisee hopes this opening will create around 20 jobs.







